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Renovation Requires Lane Closure on  
Broadway Bridge (U.S. Highway 70) 

  
LITTLE ROCK (1-14) – Renovation work at Robinson Center Music Hall will require lane 
closures on the Broadway Bridge (U.S. Highway 70) in Little Rock and North Little Rock, 
according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The renovation work will require closing two lanes of the Broadway Bridge starting at 9:00 
a.m. on Friday, January 15 and ending at 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, January 17. During these 
closures both the northbound and southbound traffic will be reduced to one lane and 
shifted to the west side of the bridge. 
 
On Saturday, January 16 between 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. there will be a full closure of 
the Broadway Bridge. This temporary closure will allow the contractor for the remodeling 
of the Robinson Center Music Hall to remove the large tower crane used on the project. 
 
Traffic will be controlled by signs, barricades, cones and police from North Little Rock and 
Little Rock. Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all 
highway work zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.robinsoncentersecondact.com/
http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.arkansashighways.com/
https://twitter.com/ahtd
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